
Frank Schulte 

From: 	 Ross Wilberding <rwilberding@aewinc.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, July 28, 2023 11:54 AM 
To: 	 Frank Schulte 
Cc: 	 Scott Lockwood; Jim Kowalski; Susan Como 
Subject: 	 RE: Splash pad estimate 
Attachments: 	 Conceptual_Splash_Pad-01_11x17.pdf 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open attachments or reply to this 
message unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe: 

Good morning Frank, 

The centerline splash pad concept that we've been referring to was a similar size (2,154 sft) with 8 fixtures and 150 gpm. 

We've mocked up what this footprint might look like outside of the current kids pool area just to help visualize. Since we 

are still dealing with the challenges laid out in that memo among other uknowns such as availability and capacity of 
utilities to a new location, available space outside this area etc., our recommendation would be that the city budget no 
less than $750,000 for a separate standalone splash pad. 

It should also be noted that the retrofitting the existing mushroom feature pool mitigates some of the 

regulatory/permitting challenges that can be posed by splash pad projects. 

Best, 

Ross Wilberding 

Project Manager 

51301 Schoenherr Road, Shelby Twp., MI 48315 
Phone: 586-726-1234 

Email: rwilberding@aewinc.com  

Connect With Our Team: 

	Original Message 	 
From: Frank Schulte <fschulte@gpwmi.us> 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 5:50 PM 

To: Ross Wilberding <rwilberding@aewinc.com> 
Cc: Scott Lockwood <slockwood@aewinc.com>; Jim Kowalski <JKowalski@gpwmi.us>; Susan Como <SComo@gpwmi.us> 
Subject: RE: Splash pad estimate 

CAUTION: External Email 

Hello Ross, 

Thank you again for the Center Line Splash Pad memo. The second bid cost was $647,292.00. How large was there 
splash pad? Flow through or filtered? 



SPLASH PAD AREA: 21 
TOTAL AREA: 3228 SQ 
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